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Dear Mr Burgess 
 
 

Your request for information 

 

Thank you for your email dated 27 April 2017 in which you have requested ‘the most 

recent RAISEonline reports for Fulford School, Archbishop Holgate’s school and 

Huntington School, all in York’. 

 

The Freedom of Information Act  

 

Section 16 of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) sets out where a public 

authority has a duty to provide advice and assistance to those individuals who have 

made a request, or those considering making a request for information. 

 

In this instance, we feel it appropriate to provide you with some advice regarding 

the RAISEonline data you are requesting, so that you can locate the information you 

require via the correct route. 

 

The current RAISEonline website will be deactivated very shortly. From that point 

forward all schools should be using a separate assessment product, which has been 

created and will be maintained by the Department for Education (DfE). Currently, 

the RAISEonline product is a joint product, however, going forward this is no longer 

the case and the data lies firmly with the DfE. 

 

The most recent 2017 data has not been made available to us and we therefore 

would advise you to make your request to the Department for Education who hold 

the most recent data you are requesting.   
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If you wish to re-direct your request to the DfE, please let us know and we will close 

our file. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ilona Lomas 
Information Delivery Officer 
Information Management Team 


